



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

25th February 2020

Dear Parent,

This half term the traditional confirmation classes will begin at the College.

Confirmation is an important decision which requires some preparation and perseverance and therefore a small weekly commitment from your child. The course will lead to Confirmation with the Bishop of Lichfield during Michaelmas Term next school year. Please be assured (and assure your child) that this is a course of exploration, for your child to decide whether confirmation is *right for them*.

Interested students should come along to the first session which will be Wednesday the 26th of February at 13:40 in the Lady Chapel. We will have a short and easy to follow Eucharist Service and plan where to go from there.

In Christ,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com